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EV adoption is key to our meeting our clean energy and climate goals.   However, 

there are substantial barriers to the 40% of Oregonians who are renters to charging.  

I strongly support this bill which will open up home charging to renters in multifamily 

housing.   The availability of an actual charging station is key to driving EV adoption  

among renters.   It is costly and inefficient to try to retrofit charging later on.   

 

  


